

Newsletter Award 2023-2024

PTA/PTSA Unit:		
Council: :		
Grade level: [] Primary	/ [] Secondary	
PTA/PTSA President:		
Phone Number: ()		
Email:		

Attach a minimum of 3 different issues, 2 copies of each issue

Completed applications can be dropped off at the 31st District Office or emailed to 31stdistawards@gmail.com NO LATER than 4:00 p.m. on Friday, April 19, 2024. Applications received after that date will NOT be considered.

All entries should contain and will be judged on:

Name of Newsletter
School Name and Address
School Phone Number & Email
Website Address (if applicable)
Names of Editor, Principal and PTA President
Name of PTA Council
31st District PTSA
Date and Volume Number
Date of PTA/PTSA Meetings
Calendar of School Events

If this is a school generated newsletter, there must be a full-page article on the monthly PTA activities and events, meeting dates and PTA board contact information.